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November 24, 2008

Ann Steffanic
Board Administrator
Pennsylvania State Board of Nursing
PC) Box 2649
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649

Dear Ms. Steffanic:

I am writing-in support of 1.6A-5124 CRNP General Revisions. I have worked in a nursing
center established by the School of Nursing at Temple University and we are a fully
accredited primary care provider for our patients. We are located in an impoverished
area of North Philadelphia. We employ a collaborating family practice physician with
whom to consult. It was difficult to find a physician who was willing to collaborate with
us when we first began our practice which was about 12 years ago. We have retained
the same physician since then who has recently written a very supportive email about
us to our superiors. Limiting his ability to collaborate with only 4 nurse practitioners at a
time would limit our ability to expand our practice.

We are very careful about prescribing Schedule II or III drugs, generally consulting with
him prior to prescribing them. Having the ability to prescribe these medications more
long term would make it .easier to maintain the medications that patients need as they
look to us as their primary care provider and their medical home. We have frequently
had to send our patients blocks away to our collaborating physician to obtain a
prescription for these medications, hampering our ability to provide holistic care for our
patients. It is ironic that we send them to our collaborating physician when we have
more information and knowledge about them than he ever will given that we have
often followed them for years!

Sincerely,

x Z % ^ — ^ ^ -
D'onna Brian, CRNP, Ph.D.


